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AGM SUMMARY 
May 27th MCC held its Annual General Meeting. Outgoing President John Falkingham provided everyone with a summary of this year’s 
accomplishments which included: 

-	 Creation and adoption of the Emergency Action Plan/Accident/Health event protocol. 

-	 Development of the Strategic Plan 

-	 Review of fee structures with member input

-	 By-law review. 

John wished to thank the Youth programs coordinators (Chris Innes and Michael Coldwell) for their success with the Youth program and their 
accomplishments this year. 

John also thanked all those who volunteered their time with the club. 

The new By-laws were reviewed and accepted. The new By-Laws will posted on our website in the next few weeks. 

In those By-laws, a new board position, curling operations, was created. 

WE ACCEPT:

REGISTRATION
Deadline for registration form and deposit is June 30th. If your team has not registered by the deadline your 
returning league spot may not be secured. Remainders of fees are due by September 1st.

     www.facebook.com/allardgraphics
allard.graphics@live.ca
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As we enjoy our well-earned summer; curling is likely far from 
your mind. You should know that your board is hard at work to 
keep providing MCC with exceptional service. This off-season, 
maintenance to the club will occur. You may notice some changes 
in October to the facility. Our new bar director is working on 
arranging our bar suppliers, we have a new director of curling 
who will work with convenors to organize leagues, our special 
events director will be planning this year’s bonspiels, and 
communications director is working at keeping everyone up-to-
date with the changes. Registration is in full swing requiring many 
volunteer hours. The new amazing software, including an app for 

your phone, should be ready for the fall; we’ll be providing training 
and options for those not computer savvy. Thanks to Ron Knight 
and Jim Stewart, you can now pay for registration by E-Transfer: 
Send E-Transfers to payments2.mcc@gmail.com. No security 
question is needed – as the money is deposited automatically.”
Enjoy the summer. See you at the end of September. 
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LADIES LEAGUE CONVENERS
Next year’s Tuesday Night Ladies League conveners will be Kim Davis (kimldavis@icloud.com) and Kathy Arntfield 
(karntfield@hotmail.com). We encourage all ladies regardless of age, skill, or experience to register. The league is looking to expand 
into two draws (6:45 and 9 p.m. ). Join as a team or an individual. If you are a team looking for a player or a player looking for a team 
contact us; we will do our best to assist. Early registration would be helpful. 

Come and enjoy a fun night out with the girls while developing your curling skills and connecting with your women’s curling community.

4th ANNUAL

GOLF SPRING FLING
CARLETON GOLF AND YACHT CLUB

6627 Marina Drive, Manotick

Sunday, July 15th, 2018
TEE-OFF MIDDAY with running tee times

MCC Members, Family & Friends

Choice of 18 holes ($40.00) or 9 holes ($25.00)
Taxes in / Cart: extra charge / Games on most holes with prizes

Sit down meal to follow  
(Prices include taxes and gratuities)

Chicken - $40.00 / Roast beef - $45.00
Meal payment needed by July 3rd, 2018

Register online and e-Transfer (password: curling)  
with jeanstevenson87@gmail.com.

Make your own 4 some or sign up as a pair or individual.
 

There will also be 2 draws for a 4 some of golf with carts 
at Carleton Golf and Yacht Club.

Questions?  
Call or Text: 613-558-4223 | jeanstevenson87@gmail.com

MANOTICK CURLER'S ANNUAL 

FRIENDSHIP GOLF DAY
MANDERLEY GOLF COURSE

5920 Prince of Wales Drive, Ottawa

Friday, August 10th, 2018
TEE-OFF 9:30 AM 

Shot Gun Start (Best Ball)

Everyone is welcome to participate
Men's teams, Ladies teams and Mixed teams

REQUIREMENT: There must be at least one member  
from the Manotick Curling Club on each team

$75.00 per person 
Includes Green Fees, Power Cart, Lunch and Prizes

Deadline for registration and payment in full:
July 27th, 2018

Make cheque payable (and mail to): Ron Barker 
67 Baroness Drive, Nepean, Ontario, K2G 6V6

Questions?
Ron Barker | 613-447-1618 | wronbarker@gmail.com

MCC OFF-SEASON EVENTS


